
WORLD OF KIDS DAYCARE AND 

OSC 
OCTOBER 2024 

NEWSLETTER 
Welcome to the new beginning of the 

month. October is here and our days 

are getting darker early. We will spend 

limited time outside around 30 min- 

45 min and come back early. I request 

all parents to send weather appropriate jackets, 

shoes with your child every day. Wish you all an 

advance happy Halloween.  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Kinder and OSC September month Learning: 

During the month of September preschool children explored 
various activities on emergent curriculum program 
planning under the big idea Friendship and kindness. We 
planned lots of activities where children learned through 
hands-on experience. As their interest is getting shifted now, 
in the month of October children will be learning about 

“Light, shadow and reflection” through different play 
experiences.  

 

Preschool September month Learning: 

During the month of September preschool children explored 
various activities on emergent curriculum program 
planning under the big idea Connecting. We planned lots of 
activities where children learned through hands-on 

Dates to remember 

Oct 5  Daycare fee is due 

Oct 11 Pd days 

Oct 14 Thanks Giving(Daycare closed) 

Oct 31  Halloween dress up day 

  

Wish all children and staff who is born in October a 

very happy birthday. Have a fantastic year ahead. 



experience. As their interest is getting shifted now, in the 
month of October children will be learning about 
“Arrangements” through different play experiences.  
 

 

Baby and Toddler September month Learning: 

During the month of September preschool children explored 
various activities on emergent curriculum program 
planning under the big idea Cooking. We planned lots of 
activities where children learned through hands-on 
experience. As their interest is getting shifted now, in the 
month of October children will be learning about “stacking 
and dumping” through different play experiences.  
 

New facebook Page for families: 
New facebook page exclusively for families has been 

launched and it's getting updated every week. Thank you to 

the families who already accepted the friend request and been 

part of the facebook profile.  

 

Please send a friend request 

toDaycarefamily@daycarefamily to see your children's 
updates. Moving forward all children photos will be 
updated in facebook. 
 
Children's activities pictures for September month are 
already uploaded. 

 

 

 

 

 
 


